
 
January 13, 2024 

 

Clayton Wein 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

Re: McClane Canyon Mining, LLC, McClane Canyon Mine 
Annual Reclamation Report 
Permit No. C-1980-004 

 

Dear Mr. Wein: 

On behalf of McClane Canyon Mining, LLC, enclosed is its 2023 Annual Reclamation Report.  

No reclamation activities occurred during the year.  Spraying was performed around the site for 
white top and other weeds. 

Please call with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joe Brinton P.G. 

Project Manager 

 


